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HBCU Library Alliance Leadership Institute 

MATERIALS FORM
WHO MAY APPLY

Any member of the HBCU Library Alliance may apply, with preference given to those institutions who have not participated in a previous Leadership Institute. 

The dean or director and one other librarian (emerging leader) recommended by the dean or director for their leadership potential will comprise the participating team. If the dean or director has previously participated, the emerging leader, recommended by the dean, may apply.

Once selected, participants must sign a Commitment form agreeing to be present throughout the duration of face-to-face and on-line sessions, as well as to complete the entire program. 

KICK-OFF/FINAL SESSION

The Kick-Off is scheduled for Thursday through Sunday, February 16-19; the final session is scheduled for Thursday through Sunday, November 8-11, 2012. Sessions will begin at noon on the first day and end at noon on the last day.

APPLICATION MATERIALS

The selection committee will only review complete applications. Forward all documents as a pdf in one package by e-mail to Sandra Phoenix, sphoenix@hbculibraries.org. Applications are due by Monday, November 21st.  Applicants will be notified of selection decisions in mid-December.

PLEASE SUBMIT THE FOLLOWING:


1. A one-page description of the library’s strategic plan and how the library will benefit from participating in the Leadership Institute

2. A one-page letter from the institution’s president or chief academic officer indicating support for the participants including an expression of commitment and a brief statement of how their university will benefit from having their library involved in the program 

3. A resume of the dean or director

4. A resume of the emerging leader

5. A completed “Application” form and answers to the “Emerging Leader” questions. Please complete the form in Word and return with all other documents. 

 
TRAVEL AND ACCOMMODATIONS

The Leadership Program is grant-funded by the Andrew W. Mellon Foundation. Travel, lodging and course materials are provided by the grant. 

